
Submitter: Debbi Wood 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Emergency Management, General 
Government, and Veterans 

Measure, Appointment 
or Topic: 

SB181 

This week, SB 181 will receive a hearing before a House Committee. This important 

bill will prohibit state funding for the experiments that cause the most suffering on 

dogs and cats at university laboratories, ensuring that Oregonians aren’t forced to 

fund cruel and wasteful experiments on dogs and cats. 

 

 We MUST  prohibit  ANIMAL CRUELTY !!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!! 


